
 

 

TOWN OF WATERBORO 

Planning Board 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The Town of Waterboro Planning Board will hold a public hearing at the Town Hall on 

Wednesday, December 4, 2019, at 6:30 p.m.  The purpose of this hearing is to receive 

public comment on the proposed changes to the Subdivision Ordinance. 

 

A copy of the proposed new ordinance is available at the town offices or at 

www.waterboro-me.gov. 

 

David Christensen 

Chairman 


